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U.S. History
For over 25 years, the Wild Cards universe has been entertaining
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readers with stories of superpowered people in an alternate history.
"Berlin is Never Berlin" by Marko Kloos draws upon the seedier side of
the city, beyond the dance club lights and all-night parties, as one
bodyguard with a certain feline distinction goes on the prowl. Khan
only had one job: chauffeur and guard an American wealthy socialite
and her friends. When his client Natalie Scuderi gets nabbed by the
Georgian mafia, this joker-ace has no choice but to go underground and
rescue her. "Losing the man’s daughter on the job would be a fatal
black mark on his professional resume. Khan had never lost a client,
and he wasn’t about to start a habit." At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Zoe's Tale
Hot Hollywood agent Thomas Stein advocates on behalf of the peaceseeking Yherajk race, but finds his considerable negotiating talents
challenged by his efforts to win humanity's trust in the ugly, badsmelling aliens.

The Last Adventure of Constance Verity
Page 2/40

Free Reading The Collapsing Empire The Interdependency Book 1
*2018 LOCUS AWARD WINNER OF BEST SCIENCE FICTION NOVEL* *2018 HUGO
AWARD FINALIST FOR BEST NOVEL* “John Scalzi is the most entertaining,
accessible writer working in SF today.” —Joe Hill, author of The
Fireman The first novel of a new space-opera sequence set in an allnew universe by the Hugo Award-winning, New York Times-bestselling
author of Redshirts and Old Man's War Our universe is ruled by
physics. Faster than light travel is impossible—until the discovery of
The Flow, an extradimensional field available at certain points in
space-time, which can take us to other planets around other stars.
Riding The Flow, humanity spreads to innumerable other worlds. Earth
is forgotten. A new empire arises, the Interdependency, based on the
doctrine that no one human outpost can survive without the others.
It’s a hedge against interstellar war—and, for the empire’s rulers, a
system of control. The Flow is eternal—but it’s not static. Just as a
river changes course, The Flow changes as well. In rare cases, entire
worlds have been cut off from the rest of humanity. When it’s
discovered that the entire Flow is moving, possibly separating all
human worlds from one another forever, three individuals—a scientist,
a starship captain, and the emperox of the Interdependency—must race
against time to discover what, if anything, can be salvaged from an
interstellar empire on the brink of collapse. "Fans of Game of Thrones
and Dune will enjoy this bawdy, brutal, and brilliant political
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adventure" —Booklist on The Collapsing Empire "Political plotting,
plenty of snark, puzzle-solving, and a healthy dose of actionScalzi
continues to be almost insufferably good at his brand of fun but thinky sci-fi adventure." —Kirkus Reviews on The Collapsing Empire “Scalzi
is one of the slickest writers that SF has ever produced.” —The Wall
Street Journal on The Human Division The Interdependency Series 1. The
Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Ukrainian Women Writers and the National Imaginary
Kirkus' Best Fiction of 2017 From New York Times bestselling author
Cory Doctorow, an epic tale of revolution, love, post-scarcity, and
the end of death. "Walkaway is now the best contemporary example I
know of, its utopia glimpsed after fascinatingly-extrapolated
revolutionary struggle." —William Gibson Hubert Vernon Rudolph Clayton
Irving Wilson Alva Anton Jeff Harley Timothy Curtis Cleveland Cecil
Ollie Edmund Eli Wiley Marvin Ellis Espinoza—known to his friends as
Hubert, Etc—was too old to be at that Communist party. But after
watching the breakdown of modern society, he really has no where left
to be—except amongst the dregs of disaffected youth who party all
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night and heap scorn on the sheep they see on the morning commute.
After falling in with Natalie, an ultra-rich heiress trying to escape
the clutches of her repressive father, the two decide to give up fully
on formal society—and walk away. After all, now that anyone can design
and print the basic necessities of life—food, clothing, shelter—from a
computer, there seems to be little reason to toil within the system.
It’s still a dangerous world out there, the empty lands wrecked by
climate change, dead cities hollowed out by industrial flight, shadows
hiding predators animal and human alike. Still, when the initial
pioneer walkaways flourish, more people join them. Then the walkaways
discover the one thing the ultra-rich have never been able to buy: how
to beat death. Now it’s war – a war that will turn the world upside
down. Fascinating, moving, and darkly humorous, Walkaway is a multigeneration SF thriller about the wrenching changes of the next hundred
yearsand the very human people who will live their consequences. At
the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Berlin Is Never Berlin
Communism, capitalism, work, crisis, and the market, described in
simple storybook terms and illustrated by drawings of adorable little
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revolutionaries. Once upon a time, people yearned to be free of the
misery of capitalism. How could their dreams come true? This little
book proposes a different kind of communism, one that is true to its
ideals and free from authoritarianism. Offering relief for many who
have been numbed by Marxist exegesis and given headaches by the
earnest pompousness of socialist politics, it presents political
theory in the simple terms of a children's story, accompanied by
illustrations of lovable little revolutionaries experiencing their
political awakening. It all unfolds like a story, with jealous
princesses, fancy swords, displaced peasants, mean bosses, and tired
workers–not to mention a Ouija board, a talking chair, and a big pot
called “the state.” Before they know it, readers are learning about
the economic history of feudalism, class struggles in capitalism,
different ideas of communism, and more. Finally, competition between
two factories leads to a crisis that the workers attempt to solve in
six different ways (most of them borrowed from historic models of
communist or socialist change). Each attempt fails, since true
communism is not so easy after all. But it's also not that hard. At
last, the people take everything into their own hands and decide for
themselves how to continue. Happy ending? Only the future will tell.
With an epilogue that goes deeper into the theoretical issues behind
the story, this book is perfect for all ages and all who desire a
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better world.

The Relentless Moon
From New York Times bestseller and Hugo Award-winner John Scalzi, an
extraordinary retelling of the SF classic Little Fuzzy ZaraCorp holds
the right to extract unlimited resources from the verdant planet
Zarathustra—as long as the planet is certifiably free of native
sentients. So when an outback prospector discovers a species of small,
appealing bipeds who might well turn out to be intelligent, languageusing beings, it's a race to stop the corporation from "eliminating
the problem," which is to say, eliminating the Fuzzies—wide-eyed and
ridiculously cute small, and furry—who are as much people as we are.
Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail
Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts 1. Lock In 2. Head On The
Interdepency Sequence 1. The Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire
Old Man's War Series 1. Old Man’s War 2. The Ghost Brigades 3. The
Last Colony 4. Zoe’s Tale 5. The Human Division 6. The End of All
Things At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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The Android's Dream
How do you tell your part in the biggest tale in history? I ask
because it's what I have to do. I'm Zoe Boutin Perry: A colonist
stranded on a deadly pioneer world. Holy icon to a race of aliens. A
player (and a pawn) in a interstellar chess match to save humanity, or
to see it fall. Witness to history. Friend. Daughter. Human. Seventeen
years old. Everyone on Earth knows the tale I am part of. But you
don't know my tale: How I did what I did — how I did what I had to do
— not just to stay alive but to keep you alive, too. All of you. I'm
going to tell it to you now, the only way I know how: not straight but
true, the whole thing, to try make you feel what I felt: the joy and
terror and uncertainty, panic and wonder, despair and hope. Everything
that happened, bringing us to Earth, and Earth out of its captivity.
All through my eyes. It's a story you know. But you don't know it all.
Old Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The
Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The End of All
Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s
Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation
Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
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The Human Division
Coffee Shop shows the writing life as it is, from the perspective of
novelist and writer John Scalzi, who in 15 years as a professional
writer has written just about everything: critically acclaimed novels,
best-selling humor books, nationally syndicated newspaper columns,
magazine cover stories and ad copy, corporate brochures and Web site
headlines, too. His wide range of experience informs this collection
of essays on writing and the writing life, taken from his popular
personal Web site, The Whatever. Whether providing practical advice,
discussing writing and writers or observing the state of the writing
world, Scalzi lays it out in a sharp, no-nonsense way that assumes you
want the lay of the land, without all the huggy-squeezy hand-holding.
Notes on the writing life, unvarnished views of writers and books and
(yes) even some practical advice: It's all here.

The Lock In Series
Science fiction icon Connie Willis brilliantly mixes a speculative
plot, the wit of Nora Ephron, and the comedic flair of P. G. Wodehouse
in Crosstalk—a genre-bending novel that pushes social media,
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smartphone technology, and twenty-four-hour availability to hilarious
and chilling extremes as one young woman abruptly finds herself with
way more connectivity than she ever desired. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY NPR In the not-too-distant future, a simple
outpatient procedure to increase empathy between romantic partners has
become all the rage. And Briddey Flannigan is delighted when her
boyfriend, Trent, suggests undergoing the operation prior to a
marriage proposal—to enjoy better emotional connection and a perfect
relationship with complete communication and understanding. But things
don’t quite work out as planned, and Briddey finds herself connected
to someone else entirely—in a way far beyond what she signed up for.
It is almost more than she can handle—especially when the stress of
managing her all-too-eager-to-communicate-at-all-times family is
already burdening her brain. But that’s only the beginning. As things
go from bad to worse, she begins to see the dark side of too much
information, and to realize that love—and communication—are far more
complicated than she ever imagined. Praise for Crosstalk “A rollicking
send-up of obsessive cell phone usage in too-near-future America . . .
[Connie] Willis’s canny incorporation of scientific lore, and a
riotous cast . . . make for an engaging girl-finally-finds-right-boy
story that’s unveiled with tact and humor. Willis juxtaposes glimpses
of claimed historical telepaths with important reflections about the
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ubiquity of cell phones and the menace that unscrupulous developers of
technology pose to privacy, morality, and emotional
stability.”—Publishers Weekly “An exhilarating and laugh-inducing read
. . . one of those rare books that will keep you up all night long
because you can’t bear to put it down.”—Portland Book Review “A fun
technological fairy tale.”—BookPage “One of the funniest SF novels in
years.”—Locus

You're Not Fooling Anyone When You Take Your Laptop to a
Coffee Shop
Published by OpenStax College, U.S. History covers the breadth of the
chronological history of the United States and also provides the
necessary depth to ensure the course is manageable for instructors and
students alike. U.S. History is designed to meet the scope and
sequence requirements of most courses. The authors introduce key
forces and major developments that together form the American
experience, with particular attention paid to considering issues of
race, class and gender. The text provides a balanced approach to U.S.
history, considering the people, events and ideas that have shaped the
United States from both the top down (politics, economics, diplomacy)
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and bottom up (eyewitness accounts, lived experience).

Crosstalk
Redshirts
Mary Robinette Kowal continues her Hugo and Nebula award-winning Lady
Astronaut series, following The Calculating Stars and The Fated Sky,
with The Relentless Moon. The Earth is coming to the boiling point as
the climate disaster of the Meteor strike becomes more and more clear,
but the political situation is already overheated. Riots and sabotage
plague the space program. The IAC’s goal of getting as many people as
possible off Earth before it becomes uninhabitable is being
threatened. Elma York is on her way to Mars, but the Moon colony is
still being established. Her friend and fellow Lady Astronaut Nicole
Wargin is thrilled to be one of those pioneer settlers, using her
considerable flight and political skills to keep the program on track.
But she is less happy that her husband, the Governor of Kansas, is
considering a run for President. At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
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applied.

Provenance
The Rise and Decline of the American "Empire" explores the rapidly
growing literature on the rise and fall of the United States. The
author argues that after 1945 the US has definitely been the most
dominant power the world has seen and that it has successfully met the
challenges from, first, the Soviet Union and, then, Japan, and the
European Union. Now, however, the United States is in decline: its
vast military power is being challenged by asymmetrical wars, its
economic growth is slow and its debt is rising rapidly, the political
system is proving unable to meet these challenges in a satisfactory
way. While the US is still likely to remain the world's leading power
for the foreseeable future, it is being challenged by China,
particularly economically, and also by several other regional Great
Powers. The book also addresses the more theoretical question of what
recent superpowers have been able to achieve and what they have not
achieved. How could the United States be both the dominant power and
at the same time suffer significant defeats? And how could the Soviet
Union suddenly collapse? No power has ever been omnipotent. It cannot
control events all around the world. The Soviet Union suffered from
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imperial overstretch; the traditional colonial empires suffered from a
growing lack of legitimacy at the international, national, and local
levels. The United States has been able to maintain its alliance
system, but only in a much reformed way. If a small power simply
insists on pursuing its own very different policies, there is normally
little the United States and other Great Powers will do. Military
intervention is an option that can be used only rarely and most often
with strikingly limited results.

The Human Division #1: The B-Team
Ann Leckie returns to the world of her record-breaking Imperial Radch
trilogy, which won the Hugo, Nebula, and Arthur C. Clarke Awards, with
an enthralling novel of power, privilege, and birthright. NOMINATED
FOR THE HUGO AWARD FOR BEST NOVEL 2018 NOMINATED FOR THE LOCUS AWARD
FOR BEST SCIENCE FICTION NOVEL 2018 A power-driven young woman has
just one chance to secure the status she craves and regain priceless
lost artifacts prized by her people. She must free their thief from a
prison planet from which no one has ever returned. Ingray and her
charge will return to her home world to find their planet in political
turmoil, at the heart of an escalating interstellar conflict.
Together, they must make a new plan to salvage Ingray's future, her
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family, and her world, before they are lost to her for good. For more
from Ann Leckie, check out: Imperial RadchAncillary JusticeAncillary
SwordAncillary Mercy

Nightwise
From Timothy Zahn, Hugo Award winner and New York Times bestselling
author of two landmark Star Wars® series, comes an original new tale
featuring a renegade space pilot, his unusual alien partner, and an
unknown cargo that can change the course of galactic history. Jordan
McKell has a problem with authority. Unfortunately for him, the ironfisted authority of the powerful Patthaaunutth controls virtually
every aspect of galactic shipping. In order to survive, Jordan ekes
out a living dabbling in interstellar smuggling for outlaw concerns
that represent the last vestiges of free trade in the galaxy. So when
Jordan and his partner, Ixil--an alien with two ferret-like
"outhunters" linked to his neural system--are hired by a mysterious
gentleman to fly a ship and its special cargo to Earth, they jump at
the job. Caution has never been one of Jordan's strong suits. But this
time he may have taken on more than even he can handle. The ship,
Icarus, turns out to be a ramshackle hulk, the ragtag crew literally
picked up off the street, and the cargo so secret, it's sealed in a
Page 15/40

Free Reading The Collapsing Empire The Interdependency Book 1
special container that takes up most of the cramped and ill-designed
ship. As if that weren't bad enough, it looks like the authorities
already suspect something is afoot, there's a saboteur aboard, and the
Icarus appears to be shaking apart at the seams. It doesn't seem as if
things could get any worse. That is, until a beautiful crew member
helps McKell uncover the true nature of the cargo he's carrying. With
his enemies closing in on the lumbering Icarus, the unknown saboteur
still aboard, and authorities on Earth pressured to turn them in,
McKell and Ixil become fugitives. Their only chance is to stay one
step ahead of their pursuers as they try to make it home. A bold and
epic novel filled with unrelenting action and a good dose of humor,
The Icarus Hunt is a wild hyperspace romp through the galaxy.

Head On
One day, not long from now, it becomes almost impossible to murder
anyone - 999 times out of a thousand, anyone who is intentionally
killed comes back. How? We don't know. But it changes everything: war,
crime, daily life. Tony Valdez is a Dispatcher - a licensed, bonded
professional whose job is to humanely dispatch those whose
circumstances put them in death's crosshairs, so they can have a
second chance to avoid the reaper. But when a fellow Dispatcher and
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former friend is apparently kidnapped, Tony learns that there are some
things that are worse than death, and that some people are ready to do
almost anything to avenge what they see as a wrong. It's a race
against time for Valdez to find his friend before it's too latebefore
not even a Dispatcher can save him.

The Ghost Brigades
Mirah Bolender follows The Monstrous Citadel with Fortress of Magi—the
pulse-pounding conclusion to her debut fantasy trilogy in which a bomb
squad defuses the magic weapons of a long forgotten war The Hive Mind
has done the impossible—left its island prison. It's a matter of time
before Amicae falls, and Laura Kramer has very few resources left to
prevent it. The council has tied her hands, and the gangs want her
dead. Her only real choice is to walk away and leave the city to its
fate. Chronicles of Amicae City of Broken Magic The Monstrous Citadel
Fortress of Magi At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Icarus Hunt
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Discover the history of Haden's Syndrome, the virus that created the
world of John Scalzi's inventive near-future thrillers Lock In and
Head On, in the prequel novella Unlocked. Not long from now, a virus
will sweep the globe. Most will suffer no worse than flu-like
symptoms, but an unlucky one percent will be changed forever. Hundreds
of millions become "locked in", awake, aware, but completely unable to
control their bodies. This is the story of the doctors, scientists,
engineers, politicians, and heroes who remade the world. It is the
story of the chaotic outbreak, the fight for a cure, the changes that
followed. It is an oral history, straight from the mouths of those who
survived the most dynamic period in human history. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

The Last Emperox
The acclaimed author of "The Six-Gun Tarot" and "The Shotgun Arcana"
launches a gritty new urban fantasy series set in today's seedy occult
underworld

Walkaway
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The second book in the NYT bestselling Expanse series, Caliban's War
shows a solar system on the brink of war, and the only hope of peace
rests on James Holden and the crew of the Rocinante's shoulders. Now a
Prime Original series. We are not alone. On Ganymede, breadbasket of
the outer planets, a Martian marine watches as her platoon is
slaughtered by a monstrous supersoldier. On Earth, a high-level
politician struggles to prevent interplanetary war from reigniting.
And on Venus, an alien protomolecule has overrun the planet, wreaking
massive, mysterious changes and threatening to spread out into the
solar system. In the vast wilderness of space, James Holden and the
crew of the Rocinante have been keeping the peace for the Outer
Planets Alliance. When they agree to help a scientist search war-torn
Ganymede for a missing child, the future of humanity rests on whether
a single ship can prevent an alien invasion that may have already
begun . . .

The Last Colony
The opening episode of The Human Division, John Scalzi's new thirteenepisode novel in the world of his bestselling Old Man's War. Beginning
on January 15, 2013, a new episode of The Human Division will appear
in e-book form every Tuesday. Colonial Union Ambassador Ode Abumwe and
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her team are used to life on the lower end of the diplomatic ladder.
But when a high-profile diplomat goes missing, Abumwe and her team are
last minute replacements on a mission critical to the Colonial Union's
future. As the team works to pull off their task, CDF Lieutenant Harry
Wilson discovers there's more to the story of the missing diplomats
than anyone expecteda secret that could spell war for humanity. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Agent to the Stars
Ensign Andrew Dahl has just been assigned to the Universal Union
Capital Ship Intrepid, flagship of the Universal Union since the year
2456. It's a prestige posting, and Andrew is thrilled all the more to
be assigned to the ship's Xenobiology laboratory. Life couldn't be
betteruntil Andrew begins to pick up on the fact that (1) every Away
Mission involves some kind of lethal confrontation with alien forces,
(2) the ship's captain, its chief science officer, and the handsome
Lieutenant Kerensky always survive these confrontations, and (3) at
least one low-ranked crew member is, sadly, always killed. Not
surprisingly, a great deal of energy below decks is expendedon
avoiding, at all costs, being assigned to an Away Mission. Then Andrew
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stumbles on information that completely transforms his and his
colleagues' understanding of what the starship Intrepid really isand
offers them a crazy, high-risk chance to save their own lives.
Redshirts is the winner of the 2013 Hugo Award for Best Novel. Old
Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last
Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The End of All Things
Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream
Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation
Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Dispatcher
Can they escape the end of an empire? Entire star systems, and
billions of people, are about to be stranded. The pathways that link
the stars are collapsing faster than anyone expected, accelerating the
fall of civilization. But though the evidence is insurmountable, many
are in denial. And some even attempt to profit from the final days of
this golden age. Emperox Grayland II has wrested control of the empire
from her enemies. But even as she works to save her people, others
seek power. And they will make a final, desperate push to topple her
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from her throne. Grayland and her depleted allies must use every tool
at their disposal to save themselves and humanity – yet it still may
not be enough. Will Grayland become the saviour of her civilization .
. . or the last emperox to wear the crown? The Last Emperox is the
conclusion to John Scalzi's Interdependency series. 'Provocative and
unexpected' Wall Street Journal on The Consuming Fire 'Rousing
storytelling and satisfying intrigue' SFX on The Collapsing Empire

Unlocked
Hugo-award winning author, John Scalzi returns to his best-selling Old
Man's War universe with The End of All Things, the direct sequel to
2013's The Human Division Humans expanded into spaceonly to find a
universe populated with multiple alien species bent on their
destruction. Thus was the Colonial Union formed, to help protect us
from a hostile universe. The Colonial Union used the Earth and its
excess population for colonists and soldiers. It was a good
arrangementfor the Colonial Union. Then the Earth said: no more. Now
the Colonial Union is living on borrowed time-a couple of decades at
most, before the ranks of the Colonial Defense Forces are depleted and
the struggling human colonies are vulnerable to the alien species who
have been waiting for the first sign of weakness, to drive humanity to
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ruin. And there's another problem: A group, lurking in the darkness of
space, playing human and alien against each other-and against their
own kind -for their own unknown reasons. In this collapsing universe,
CDF Lieutenant Harry Wilson and the Colonial Union diplomats he works
with race against the clock to discover who is behind attacks on the
Union and on alien races, to seek peace with a suspicious, angry
Earth, and keep humanity's union intactor else risk oblivion, and
extinction-and the end of all things. Old Man's War Series #1 Old
Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5
The Human Division #6 The End of All Things Short fiction: “After the
Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate
Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing
Empire At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Human Division #7: The Dog King
From New York Times bestseller and Hugo Award-winner John Scalzi, a
wild-and-woolly caper novel of interstellar diplomacy A human diplomat
creates an interstellar incident when he kills an alien diplomat in a
most . . . unusual . . . way. To avoid war, Earth's government must
find an equally unusual object: a type of sheep ("The Android's
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Dream"), used in the alien race's coronation ceremony. To find the
sheep, the government turns to Harry Creek, ex-cop, war hero and
hacker extraordinare, who, with the help of a childhood friend turned
artificial intelligence, scours the earth looking for the rare
creature. But there are others with plans for the sheep as well.
Mercenaries employed by the military. Adherents of a secret religion
based on the writings of a 21st century SF author. And alien races,
eager to start a revolution on their home world and a war on Earth. To
keep our planet from being enslaved, Harry will have to pull off a
grand diplomatic coup, a gambit that will take him from the halls of
power to the lava-strewn battlefields of alien worlds. There's only
one chance to get it right, to save the life of the sheep—and to
protect the future of humanity. Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream
Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation
Redshirts 1. Lock In 2. Head On The Interdepency Sequence 1. The
Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire Old Man's War Series 1. Old
Man’s War 2. The Ghost Brigades 3. The Last Colony 4. Zoe’s Tale 5.
The Human Division 6. The End of All Things At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.

Lock In
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"As much as Scalzi has the scientific creativity of a Michael
Crichton, he also has the procedural chops of a Stephen J. Canell to
craft a whodunit with buddy-cop charm and suspects aplenty—most of
them in someone else's body." —USA Today John Scalzi returns with Head
On, the standalone follow-up to the New York Times bestselling and
critically acclaimed Lock In. Chilling near-future SF with the thrills
of a gritty cop procedural, Head On brings Scalzi's trademark snappy
dialogue and technological speculation to the future world of sports.
Hilketa is a frenetic and violent pastime where players attack each
other with swords and hammers. The main goal of the game: obtain your
opponent’s head and carry it through the goalposts. With flesh and
bone bodies, a sport like this would be impossible. But all the
players are “threeps,” robot-like bodies controlled by people with
Haden’s Syndrome, so anything goes. No one gets hurt, but the
brutality is real and the crowds love it. Until a star athlete drops
dead on the playing field. Is it an accident or murder? FBI Agents and
Haden-related crime investigators, Chris Shane and Leslie Vann, are
called in to uncover the truth—and in doing so travel to the darker
side of the fast-growing sport of Hilketa, where fortunes are made or
lost, and where players and owners do whatever it takes to win, on and
off the field. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
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without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Rise and Decline of the American "Empire"
From acclaimed archaeologist and bestselling author Eric Cline, a
breathtaking account of how the collapse of an ancient civilized world
ushered in the first Dark Ages In 1177 B.C., marauding groups known
only as the "Sea Peoples" invaded Egypt. The pharaoh's army and navy
defeated them, but the victory so weakened Egypt that it soon slid
into decline, as did most of the surrounding civilizations. Eric Cline
tells the gripping story of how the end was brought about by multiple
interconnected failures, ranging from invasion and revolt to
earthquakes, drought, famine, and the cutting of international trade
routes. Bringing to life a vibrant multicultural world, he draws a
sweeping panorama of the empires of the age and shows that it may have
been their very interdependence that hastened their dramatic collapse.
Now revised and updated, 1177 B.C. sheds light on the complex ties
that gave rise to, and eventually destroyed, the flourishing
civilizations of the Late Bronze Age—and set the stage for the
emergence of classical Greece and, ultimately, our world today.
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Autonomous
The Ghost Brigades are the Special Forces of the Colonial Defense
Forces, elite troops created from the DNA of the dead and turned into
the perfect soldiers for the CDF's toughest operations. They're young,
they're fast and strong, and they're totally without normal human
qualms. The universe is a dangerous place for humanity—and it's about
to become far more dangerous. Three races that humans have clashed
with before have allied to halt our expansion into space. Their
linchpin: the turncoat military scientist Charles Boutin, who knows
the CDF's biggest military secrets. To prevail, the CDF must find out
why Boutin did what he did. Jared Dirac is the only human who can
provide answers -- a superhuman hybrid, created from Boutin's DNA,
Jared's brain should be able to access Boutin's electronic memories.
But when the memory transplant appears to fail, Jared is given to the
Ghost Brigades. At first, Jared is a perfect soldier, but as Boutin's
memories slowly surface, Jared begins to intuit the reason's for
Boutin's betrayal. As Jared desperately hunts for his "father," he
must also come to grips with his own choices. Time is running out: The
alliance is preparing its offensive, and some of them plan worse
things than humanity's mere military defeat Old Man's War Series #1
Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale
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#5 The Human Division #6 The End of All Things Short fiction: “After
the Coup” Other Tor Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your
Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing
Empire (forthcoming) At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

1177 B.C.
It's Hunt for the Red October in Space, with this brand new military
science fiction novel from Patrick S. Tomlinson, In the Black In a
demilitarized zone on the border of human space, long range spy
satellites are mysteriously going quiet, and no one knows why. Captain
Susan Kamala and her crew are dispatched to figure out what's going on
and solve the problem. That problem, however, is a mysterious,
bleeding edge alien ship that no human vessel could hope to match in
open conflict. But, it's not spoiling for a fight. Now, the Captain
and her Crew must figure out how to navigate a complicated game of
diplomacy, balancing the needs of their corporate overlords, and the
honest desire for a lasting peace between the two races, all without
letting a long standing cold war turn hot. At the Publisher's request,
this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.
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Caliban's War
"Granted a wish at birth, Constance Verity has become one of the
world's great adventurers. A master of exotic martial arts and a keen
detective, she is in possession of a collection of strange artifacts,
which are mostly kept in unlabeled boxes in her apartment. Constance
has spent the past twenty years saving the world, and she's sick of
it. She wants an office job and a boyfriend who isn't going to get
killed by who knows what, and she's figured out the way to get them:
she's going to kill her fairy godmother--Grandmother Willow--who
granted the wish--and reset her life. The problem is, saving the world
is Constance's destiny. She's really good at it, and there are forces
at work to make sure she stays in the job. Then again, it's also her
destiny to have a glorious death"--Front jacket flap.

In the Black
New York Times Best Seller USA Today Best Seller
Fantasy Books You Need to Put On Your Radar This
Books to Watch Out for in 2018 Popular Mechanics
(So Far) Goodreads' Most Anticipated Fantasy and
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The Consuming Fire—the New York Times and USA Today bestselling sequel
to the 2018 Hugo Award Best Novel finalist and 2018 Locus Awardwinning The Collapsing Empire—an epic space-opera novel in the
bestselling Interdependency series, from the Hugo Award-winning and
New York Times bestselling author John Scalzi The
Interdependency—humanity’s interstellar empire—is on the verge of
collapse. The extra-dimensional conduit that makes travel between the
stars possible is disappearing, leaving entire systems and human
civilizations stranded. Emperox Grayland II of the Interdependency is
ready to take desperate measures to help ensure the survival of
billions. But arrayed before her are those who believe the collapse of
the Flow is a myth—or at the very least an opportunity to an ascension
to power. While Grayland prepares for disaster, others are prepare for
a civil war. A war that will take place in the halls of power, the
markets of business and the altars of worship as much as it will
between spaceships and battlefields. The Emperox and her allies are
smart and resourceful, as are her enemies. Nothing about this will be
easy and all of humanity will be caught in its consuming fire. The
Interdependency Series 1. The Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire
At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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Fuzzy Nation
The highly anticipated science fiction debut from the founder of io9!
Earth, 2144. Jack is an anti-patent scientist turned drug pirate,
traversing the world in a submarine as a pharmaceutical Robin Hood,
fabricating cheap scrips for poor people who can’t otherwise afford
them. But her latest drug hack has left a trail of lethal overdoses as
people become addicted to their work, doing repetitive tasks until
they become unsafe or insane. Hot on her trail, an unlikely pair:
Eliasz, a brooding military agent, and his robotic partner, Paladin.
As they race to stop information about the sinister origins of Jack’s
drug from getting out, they begin to form an uncommonly close bond
that neither of them fully understand. And underlying it all is one
fundamental question: Is freedom possible in a culture where
everything, even people, can be owned?

Virtue Signaling and Other Heresies
By writing of Ukrainian national identity from a woman-centered
perspective, female authors from the last Soviet generation
established themselves as authoritative critics of their culture and
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paved the way to visibility and success for their younger female
literary peers.

The Collapsing Empire
Retired from his fighting days, John Perry is now village ombudsman
for a human colony on distant Huckleberry. With his wife, former
Special Forces warrior Jane Sagan, he farms several acres, adjudicates
local disputes, and enjoys watching his adopted daughter grow up. That
is, until his and Jane's past reaches out to bring them back into the
game--as leaders of a new human colony, to be peopled by settlers from
all the major human worlds, for a deep political purpose that will put
Perry and Sagan back in the thick of interstellar politics, betrayal,
and war. Old Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost Brigades
#3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The End of
All Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The
Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy
Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Page 32/40

Free Reading The Collapsing Empire The Interdependency Book 1
Fortress of Magi
Following the events of The Last Colony, John Scalzi tells the story
of the fight to maintain the unity of the human race. The people of
Earth now know that the human Colonial Union has kept them ignorant of
the dangerous universe around them. For generations the CU had
defended humanity against hostile aliens, deliberately keeping Earth
an ignorant backwater and a source of military recruits. Now the CU's
secrets are known to all. Other alien races have come on the scene and
formed a new alliance—an alliance against the Colonial Union. And
they've invited the people of Earth to join them. For a shaken and
betrayed Earth, the choice isn't obvious or easy. Against such
possibilities, managing the survival of the Colonial Union won't be
easy, either. It will take diplomatic finesse, political cunningand a
brilliant "B Team," centered on the resourceful Lieutenant Harry
Wilson, that can be deployed to deal with the unpredictable and
unexpected things the universe throws at you when you're struggling to
preserve the unity of the human race. Being published online from
January to April 2013 as a three-month digital serial, The Human
Division will appear as a full-length novel of the Old Man's War
universe, plus—for the first time in print—the first tale of
Lieutenant Harry Wilson, and a coda that wasn't part of the digital
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serialization. Old Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The Ghost
Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division #6 The
End of All Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor Books The
Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be Graded Fuzzy
Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire (forthcoming) At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Consuming Fire
A Very Scalzi Christmas
The seventh episode of The Human Division, John Scalzi's new thirteenepisode novel in the world of his bestselling Old Man's War. Beginning
on January 15, 2013, a new episode of The Human Division will appear
in e-book form every Tuesday. CDF Lieutenant Harry Wilson has one
simple task: Watch an ambassador's dog while the diplomat is
conducting sensitive negotiations with an alien race. But you know
dogs—always getting into something. And when this dog gets into
something that could launch an alien civil war, Wilson has to find a
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way to solve the conflict, fast, or be the one in the Colonial Union's
doghouse. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without
Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Communism for Kids
A blazingly inventive near-future thriller from the best-selling, Hugo
Award-winning John Scalzi. Not too long from today, a new, highly
contagious virus makes its way across the globe. Most who get sick
experience nothing worse than flu, fever and headaches. But for the
unlucky one percent - and nearly five million souls in the United
States alone - the disease causes "Lock In": Victims fully awake and
aware, but unable to move or respond to stimulus. The disease affects
young, old, rich, poor, people of every color and creed. The world
changes to meet the challenge. A quarter of a century later, in a
world shaped by what's now known as "Haden's syndrome," rookie FBI
agent Chris Shane is paired with veteran agent Leslie Vann. The two of
them are assigned what appears to be a Haden-related murder at the
Watergate Hotel, with a suspect who is an "integrator" - someone who
can let the locked in borrow their bodies for a time. If the
Integrator was carrying a Haden client, then naming the suspect for
the murder becomes that much more complicated. But "complicated"
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doesn't begin to describe it. As Shane and Vann began to unravel the
threads of the murder, it becomes clear that the real mystery - and
the real crime - is bigger than anyone could have imagined. The world
of the locked in is changing, and with the change comes opportunities
that the ambitious will seize at any cost. The investigation that
began as a murder case takes Shane and Vann from the halls of
corporate power to the virtual spaces of the locked in, and to the
very heart of an emerging, surprising new human culture. It's nothing
you could have expected. Old Man's War Series #1 Old Man’s War #2 The
Ghost Brigades #3 The Last Colony #4 Zoe’s Tale #5 The Human Division
#6 The End of All Things Short fiction: “After the Coup” Other Tor
Books The Android’s Dream Agent to the Stars Your Hate Mail Will Be
Graded Fuzzy Nation Redshirts Lock In The Collapsing Empire
(forthcoming) At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The End of All Things
This discounted ebundle of the Lock In Series: includes: Lock In, Head
On, Unlocked "This is the kind of thriller that Michael Crichton,
Lincoln Child, and James Rollins do so well. Add John Scalzi to that
list." --Douglas Preston A blazingly inventive near-future thriller
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series from the best-selling, Hugo Award-winning John Scalzi. Not too
long from today, a new, highly contagious virus makes its way across
the globe. Most who get sick experience nothing worse than flu, fever
and headaches. But for the unlucky one percent -- and nearly five
million souls in the United States alone -- the disease causes "Lock
In": Victims fully awake and aware, but unable to move or respond to
stimulus. The disease affects young, old, rich, poor, people of every
color and creed. The world changes to meet the challenge. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Last Emperox: The Interdependency Book 3
The Last Emperox is the thrilling conclusion to the award-winning, New
York Times and USA Today bestselling Interdependency series, an epic
space opera adventure from Hugo Award-winning author John Scalzi. The
collapse of The Flow, the interstellar pathway between the planets of
the Interdependency, has accelerated. Entire star systems—and billions
of people—are becoming cut off from the rest of human civilization.
This collapse was foretold through scientific prediction . . . and
yet, even as the evidence is obvious and insurmountable, many still
try to rationalize, delay and profit from, these final days of one of
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the greatest empires humanity has ever known. Emperox Grayland II has
finally wrested control of her empire from those who oppose her and
who deny the reality of this collapse. But “control” is a slippery
thing, and even as Grayland strives to save as many of her people form
impoverished isolation, the forces opposing her rule will make a
final, desperate push to topple her from her throne and power, by any
means necessary. Grayland and her thinning list of allies must use
every tool at their disposal to save themselves, and all of humanity.
And yet it may not be enough. Will Grayland become the savior of her
civilization . . . or the last emperox to wear the crown? The
Interdependency Series 1. The Collapsing Empire 2. The Consuming Fire
3. The Last Emperox At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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